
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 28 August 2003 

6. APPLICATION FOR INSTALLATION OF POSTER BOLLARDS – LINCOLN ROAD 
 
 The Board’s recommendation was sought to the Central City Streets Subcommittee for the placement 

of cylindrical bollards on legal roads. 
 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Central City Streets Subcommittee that consideration of this 

application be deferred until: 
 
 (a) The results of consultation with local businesses, neighbourhood and residents associations are 

known. 
 
 (b) Further discussion has taken place on the process around preliminary consultation, in particular 

that the first consultation take place with businesses, prior to any resource consent consultation. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


